
 
 
 

 

April 10, 2023 

 

PFAS (PFOS & PFOA) Statement 

 

This is to confirm that to the best of its knowledge Prosoft Technology does not use any  PFOS 
(Per Fluoro Octane Sulfonate) or PFOA (Per Fluoro Octanoic Acid), or Per Fluoro Butane Sulfonic 
Acid (PFBS), or Perfluorohexanesulfonic acid (PFHxS), or PFAS (Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl 
Substances) as identified in EU Directive 2006/122/EC (30th amendment to EU Directive 
76/769/EEC) or Perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA), its salts and related compounds as described in 
entry 68 of Annex XVII of REACH. 
 
We do not use the above-mentioned chemicals in the manufacture of the products we sell. Our 
products do not knowingly contain PFOS, PFOA, PFBS, PFHxS or PFAS. This information 
represents Prosoft Technology knowledge and belief as of the date that it is provided. 
 
Prosoft Technology is aware of recent legislative activity pertaining to Perfluoroalkyl and 

Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS). We are working expeditiously to ensure compliance with the 

new requirements. We are currently surveying our supply chain to determine whether there is a 

presence of PFAS in our products, and this process will take some time.   

Please know that we understand the importance of complying with PFAS legislation and the 

urgency of your request. As soon as more information is available, we will provide an update. 

 

 

Branko Radonjic 
Lead HW Engineer 
 

 

 

 

  


